where people matter

City of Loganville

Public Utilities
Brandon Phillips
Director

P.O. Box 39
Loganville, GA 30052

Tel: 770-466-3240

Staff Report
Department of Public Utilities

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council
Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager

From: Brandon Phillips, Director of Utilities

Date: May 11, 2023

Subject: Emergency Repair to Wilo Pumps

RECOMMENDATION:
Staff recommends that the City Council approve the repair of two Wilo
pumps for Logan Point Lift Station by contractor Goforth Williamson.

FISCAL IMPLICATION:
The Utilities Department is requesting a do not exceed of $70,000.00 with
a 10% contingency to repair both Wilo pumps.

BACKGROUND:

The lift station has two pumps, and both are currently out of commission
due to catastrophic failure. While one pump was being repaired, the other
pump failed as well. We are currently operating this pump station on an
emergency by-pass pump. One pump is scheduled to be repaired and back
operational within two weeks, while the other pump lead time is
unknown.



